
Dear Neighbor,

This letter is to inform you that the proposed Terramor located near your property, along NYS

Route 212 (SBL: 27.2-8-32.110 and 27.2-8-28), has formally withdrawn its special use permit, site

plan and subdivision applications from the Town of Saugerties Planning Board. 

After careful evaluation, it was determined that the project did not meet criteria across several key

benchmarks to warrant moving forward. We truly appreciate the time and effort given to this

project by the Planning Board and the community members. 

Thank you,

Jenny McCullough

Jenny McCullough

Senior Director Marketing & Operations

Terramor Outdoor Resort

terramoroutdoorresort.com

February 8, 2023

communityrelations@terramoroutdoorresort.com


